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May to July 2018 

A Word from Sally                                                         

Hello Everyone,  

Well we have had an exciting year so far, we have moved (or should have at the time of 
printing) into our temporary premises whilst renovations are underway at 43 Kitchener St. If you 
are looking for us we have moved just up the road to Regents on the Lake situated at 87-89 Perth 
St. There will be a few disruptions whilst moving is underway and our computer lessons may be on 
hold until all of our internet is back up and going smoothly. We will try to get everything running 
back to normal as soon as possible. Our playgroup will be held at the library during this time, and 
will move once again back to Thursdays. So pop in for a visit and a cuppa whilst we are here! 

 

  

 

 When we move back we will be having a party to celebrate, not only the new renovations but 
also the fact that we turned 30 years old this year. Stay tuned to find out exactly what date this is 
happening. Rumour has it that there will be an 80ôs theme event to celebrate the date we first 
became an incorporated neighbourhood centre, on 10th of March 1988. A bit of nostalgia the 
number one song that week was Kylie Minogue with ñI should be so luckyò. So dig out your puff 
skirts, spiral perms and 80ôs gear and we will let you know when it is happeningé  

 Our biggest cuppa is on once again, join us at our new address on May 24th for a fun 
morning to raise awareness and funds for cancer. We will be having a guest speaker, raffles and a 
fabulous morning tea. It will start at 10.30 am (Regents has great heating too so we will be nice 
and warm!), and everyone is welcome.      
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Activity May June July 

Computer/Technology 
Lessons 

By Appointment By Appointment By Appointment 

Community Literacy By Appointment By Appointment By Appointment 

Crochet Group Mondays                     
10 -12 pm 

Mondays                     
10 -12 pm 

Mondays                     
10 -12 pm 

Blankets for Homeless  Monday  1-3 pm Monday  1-3 pm Monday  1-3 pm 

Walking Group Tuesday 8.45 ς 9.45 
am 

Tuesday 8.45 ς 9.45 
am 

Tuesday 8.45 ς 9.45 
am 

OPAP Card Mornings Tuesday 10 ς 12 pm Tuesday 10 ς 12 pm Tuesday 10 ς 12 pm 

Disability Art Group Wednesday 1-2 pm Wednesday 1-2 pm Wednesday 1-2 pm 

Art Group Wednesday 2 ς 3 pm Wednesday 2 ς 3 pm Wednesday 2 ς 3 pm 

Eating with Friends Wednesday 7th & 21st  
12 pm  

Wednesday  7th & 21st    
12 pm 

Wednesday 4th & 18th   
12 pm 

Harmony Playgroup Thursday 10am-12pm 

TRC Library 

Thursday 10am-12pm 

TRC Library 

Thursday 10am-12pm 

TRC Library 

Stroke Support Group Thursday 10-12 pm Thursday 10-12 pm Thursday 10-12 pm 

Craft Group Friday 10  ς 12 pm Friday 10  ς 12 pm Friday 10  ς 12 pm 

JP Service Wednesday & by 
appointment 

Wednesday & by 
appointment 

Wednesday & by 
appointment 

 

2nd May ï The Federal Hotel, 111James St Toowoomba T 46323262 

16th May ï Gowrie Road Hotel, 208 Bridge St Toowoomba T 46325580 

30th May ï The Garden Restaurant Chinese Cuisine, 732 Ruthven St   

Toowoomba T 46354555  

3th June ï Royal Hotel, 189 Ruthven St T 46323782 

27th June ï Great Northern, 39 Mort Street, North Toowoomba T 46323782 

11th July ï Highfields Tavern, Crn OôBrian & Highfields Road, Highfields T 

4699600   

25th July ï Stock Exchange Hotel, 162 Anzac Av, Twmba T 46341422 
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Toowoomba Home Produce Swap Group 

 

Home produce growers on the Darling Downs know just how difficult it can be to protect their 

produce from pests and drought but sometimes the results of getting it right can be an excess of 

produce.  

 

So, what can you do if the familȅ ǎǘŀǊǘ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ άƴƻέ ǘƻ ƳƻǊŜ ŎƘƻƪƻŜǎΣ άǘƘŀƴƪǎ ōǳǘ ǿŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ 

ǎƛƭǾŜǊōŜŜǘέΣ ƻǊ άǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƴŜŜŘ ŀƴȅ ƳƻǊŜ ƭŜƳƻƴǎέΚ ¸ƻǳ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǇǊŜǎŜǊǾŜ ƛǘΣ ōƻǘǘƭŜ ƛǘΣ ŦǊŜŜȊŜ ƛǘΣ ƻǊ ǘǊȅ 

and eat it all yourself, or you could join the Toowoomba Home Produce Swap Group where you can 

trade your excess for home-ƎǊƻǿƴ ŎǊƻǇ ŦƻǊ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƎǊƻǿ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦΦ 

 

Toowoomba Home Produce Swap Group was formed to create an avenue for local people to swap 

their excess produce, connect with like-minded people, and share knowledge and information about 

all things produce and garden related.  

 

Members connect via Facebook and have the opportunity to meet once a month at East Creek 

Community Centre, where they can have a cuppa and trade their excess produce. All produce swaps 

are currency free; that means we do not sell any produce or goods. 

 

So, what can you swap? The list is almost endless. We swap fresh fruit and veg, herbs, eggs, baked 

goodies, preserved fruit and veg, home-made sauces, chutney, jam, kombucha, plants and cuttings, 

seedlings, glass jars, egg cartons, worm wee, alpaca poo, plus a whole lot more. 

 

We are also doing our bit for the future of edible plants by having our own seed bank. The seed bank 

is accessible to members during the monthly swap meet. Members are encouraged to use the seeds 

to grow for their own consumption, to grow for seedlings or produce to swap, and to save their own 

seeds to replenish the seed bank. Our preference is to save seeds from non-hybrid and/or heirloom 

varieties. 

 

There is also a supply of gardening magazines available to borrow. 

 

Members can use the Facebook page to organise their own swaps, ask questions or start discussions. 

Each month we have a new discussion topic which allows members to share their experiences, 

successes (and otherwise), tips and hints, and recipes.  
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hŎŎŀǎƛƻƴŀƭƭȅΣ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΣ ǿŜ Ƴŀȅ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊΩǎ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƎŀǊŘŜƴƛƴƎ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ 

a social catch up. 

 

Toowoomba Home Produce Swap Group members are friendly, helpful and passionate about 

growing their produce and sharing their knowledge. 

 

Swap meets are held on the first Saturday each month (except January) from 9am ς 11am at East 

Creek Community Centre, 43 Kitchener Street, Toowoomba (they will move to Regents when ECCC 

goes there too) . There is no membership fee however a gold coin donation helps pay for the hire of 

the venue.  

 

If you would like more information, please contact Julie 0488 932 933 or join Toowoomba Home 

Produce Swap Group on Facebook. 
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Individually tailored programs for Adults in: 

Reading and Writing; Listening and Speaking English, 
Computer Skills 

One lesson a week for ten weeks. 
Cost ï$2 per lesson 

East Creek Community Centre - Telephone ï 4639 2755  
9 am ï 4 pm Monday to Friday 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Harmony Playgroup 
The Harmony playgroup are a group of parents and kids (zero to five years old), that get together 

to teach and learn the Spanish language and culture and other languages and cultures. We sing, 

dance, play, and do crafts and all sorts of other activities. Come and join us for a morning of fun 

and make new friends. Non-Spanish speaking families are welcome to join in! 

Days: Thursdays at the library (whilst renovations are on). 

Time: 10am to 12 pm 

Bookings: Contact Centre on 46392755 or email info@eastcreek.com.au 

 

https://s-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com/originals/c1/44/75/c144759be0b90c6c1d5858d873c246c7.jpg
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